RESOURLES, INC.

May 11, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
Submittal of Fire Hazards Analysis
Revision 2
AECM-88/0082

By letter (AECM-85/0164) dated May 18, 1985 System Energy Resources,
Incorporated (SERI) committed to provide the NRC with updates of the Fire
Hazards Analysis (FHA) for Grand Gulf Nuclear Station (GGNS) on an annual
basis, SER!I is providing the attached Revision 2 affected pages of the FHA
for NPC information consistent with that commitment.

The changes to the previously submitted FHA (AECM-87/0078 dated April 7,
1987) result from (1) a design change involving derating of fire walls in
the Control Building performed under the provisions of 10CFR50.59 and
(2) editorial changes and clarifications which do not affect the technical

content of the FHA.

The derat-+ fire walls do not separate safety related fire areas or safe
shutdown compoients. The affected walls are not required to isolate safety
related systems from unacceptable fire hazards. Derating of the fire walls
will not affect control room habitability or the control room envelope.

The changes to the April 7, 1987 FHA have been evaluated and approved by
a qualified fire protection engineer.

Yours truly,
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cc:

Mr. T. H. Cloninger (w/a)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/a)
Mr. N. S. Reynoids (w/a)
Mr. H. L. Thomas (w/0)
Mr. R. C. Butcher (w/a)

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator (w/a)
U. S. Nuclear kegu1atory Commission

Region 11

101 Marietta St., N. W., Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. L. L. Kintner, Project Manager (w/a)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop 14B20

Washington, D.C. 20555
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